
                                                                                        
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:  VICE SUPREME MASTERS 
  DISTRICT MASTERS 
     

FROM: DENNIS J. STODDARD 
  SUPREME MASTER 
  
RE: COLOR PATCH FOR BERET - NEW UNIFORM  
    
 
 
Please take a minute to pass on this information to all Faithful Navigators regarding the 
proper procedures for ordering the Color Patch for Beret. We are receiving lots of orders 
for the Colored patches and without the proper information it’s slowing down the process. 
 
All orders need to be sent to Suprememaster@kofc.org. Also include Name, Member 
number, current mailing address, Patch color needed/position. Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
Have a Wonderful Holiday 
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